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Mr. Joseph J. Holonich
Chief, Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste

Management and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear. Materials Safety

and Safeguards
Mail Stop 5E-4 OWFN
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Holonich:

Enclosed are six copies (controlled copies 1 through 6) of the Final Long-Term Surveillance Plan
(LTSP) for the Lowman, Idaho, Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action (UMTRA) site. Also
included for your convenience are six copies of the associated Comment and Response Document.
This submittal reflects changes made to the September 1993 Lowman, Idaho, LTSP in response to :

Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) comments dated January 11,1994. |

There are three items which appear in attachment 6 that are not available for this submittal: letters
from the Boise County Sheriffs Department; the U.S. Geology Survey, National Earthquake
Infomiation Center; and the National Weather Service Office in Boise responding to the agency
notification request sent out by the UMTRA Project Office. Effons are underway to obtain these ,

documents and they will be submitted to the NRC when they are received by this office. j

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please feel free to contact me at (505) ;

845-5637. |

Sincerely,
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L.A.5 worth
Site Manager
Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action

Project Office

2 Enclosures: 'Lowman, Idaho, LTSP (6)
Comment and Response Document for i
the Lowman, Idaho, LTSP (6) if I

cc w/o enclosures: GD. Gillen, NRC h
R. Carlson, NRC
C. Smythe, UMTRA ,
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